
Pathways to Career Opportunities Grant Program – Space Coast 
Competitive Grant Year 2022-23 

Frequently Asked Questions and Answers 
 

PCOG Applications must be emailed to CTEGRANT@fldoe.org by August 18, 2022 at 5PM (EDT) 
 

A mandatory Notice of Intent to Apply must be submitted by August 18, 2022 at 5PM (EDT) 
 
Question #1: The Program Components tab is blank, what should I do? 
 
Answer #1: The applicant must first make a selection of “Apprenticeship” or “Preapprenticeship” on 
question number 1a of the General Program Information tab. 
 
Question #2: How do I find the SOC Codes? 
 
Answer #2: SOC Codes can be found here, www.bls.gov/oes. 
 
Question #3: I’m not sure how to fill out the DOE-610/620, what do I do? 
 
Answer #3: If your application is approved for PCOG funding, you will work with the DOE Finance 
Department to complete the necessary paperwork for grant funding. 
 
Question #4: How much funding can I apply for? 
 
Question #5: There is no minimum or maximum amount of funding limit. 
 
Question #6: Some of the questions appear cut-off on the application. What should I do? 
 
Answer #6: Send your application to Charles.Feehrer@fldoe.org and I will correct the formatting. 
 
Question #7: Can I review awarded PCOG applications? 
 
Answer #7: Yes. PCOG applications are public records. Simply request which application(s) you’d like to 
see. 
 
Question #8: When is the application due? 
 
Answer #8: The RFP states the Pathways to Career Opportunities grant application is due by 5PM (EDT) 
Thursday, August 18, 2022 to CTEGRANT@fldoe.org. 
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